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Dear NAP Families, 

Summer is upon us and with it comes many fun opportunities for camps, sports, and possibly new 

school starts. We understand that many of these organizations need a form completed by our office 

prior to participation. Because of the volume of forms we receive, we have a policy that the form 

needs to be completed to the best of your ability with the child’s name, demographic information, 

and other pertinent information before being given to our office. We require a 10-day timeframe 

to complete these forms and get them back to you. Please plan ahead as we cannot guarantee that 

any urgent form requests will be able to be accommodated. 

 

Thank you, 

Providers at Northampton Area Pediatrics 

 


